
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 6, 2017 5:22:01 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-08-17 8:40 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
John Tanguay

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
OEB and the Ontario government are crooks and criminals. We have to unite in this effort to educate
ourselves and confront the Liberal party and the OEB that have no concept on how to run a financially
responsible public organization like a business.
The only way to stop this insanity will be a provincial bankruptcy to kill all those irresponsible long term
contract with these green power generators and fire all the OEB managers on the sunshine list.
This mess is only getting worse and we are seeing only the tip of the Wynne iceberg that is going to
finish the destruction of Ontario that McGuilty started.
That's what i intend on doing!!! Too bad people in Ottawa are sheep and pay whatever they're billed
without question. I strongly believe if everyone unites we can bring them off their pedestal. Whats
going to happen this winter when those on fixed incomes cant pay their hydro? If hydro cuts them off
how many will even be able to get it reconnected.?

-- Attachment --
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